
https://fdms.erulemaking.net/...component/submitterInfoCoverPage?Call=Print&PrintId=0900006480b4f85d&Comment=true[9/16/2010 11:42:28 AM]

PUBLIC SUBMISSION
As of: September 16, 2010
Received: September 16, 2010
Status: Pending_Post
Tracking No. 80b4f85d
Comments Due: September 17, 2010
Submission Type: Web

Docket: HHS-OS-2010-0018
Interim Final Rules for Group Health Plans and Health Insurance Issuers Relating to Coverage of Preventive
Services; etc.

Comment On: HHS-OS-2010-0018-0001
Interim Final Rules for Group Health Plans and Health Insurance Issuers Relating to Coverage of Preventive
Services; etc.

Document: HHS-OS-2010-0018-DRAFT-0082
Comment on FR Doc # 2010-17242

Submitter Information

Name: Catherine Packer
Organization: Johns Hopkins University

General Comment

Dear Secretary Sebelius,
As a Master of Public Health student specializing in reproductive health, I encourage you to acknowledge that
contraception is a vital part of preventive care for women, and access to wide-ranging contraceptive care is in the
best interest of women’s health, children, and our communities. I am writing to ask you to please support cost-
sharing for contraception. No woman in America, the richest country in the world, should have to suffer an
unwanted pregnancy due to not having access to contraception. 
Thank you,
Catherine Packer
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